
Open 
House!

Wolf Den Run State Park
“Share the Path”

April 30, 2022 
9 a.m.-1 p.m.

Are you interested in ORV riding in beautiful Western Maryland? The Office of Outdoor 
Recreation is teaming up with the Maryland Park Service at Wolf Den Run State Park to host 
an ORV-geared open house! Wolf Den Run State Park is a 2,039-acre multi-use park that  
offers plentiful opportunities for ORV riding in addition to all of the traditional park activities. 
Come learn about this park’s expanding network of ORV trails! All day-use and OHV permit 
fees are waived for this event. Participants operating an ORV, with the exception of Jeep-type 
vehicles, must wear a helmet and eye protection.

WOLF DEN RUN STATE PARK: Huckleberry Rocks Area, 890 North Hill Road, Kitzmiller, MD 21538

Maryland Park Service staff will be throughout the trail system to speak with the public 
about a variety of topics related to Wolf Den Run State Park.

For more information about the event please reach out to the park office at  301-616-3619 or 
the Office of Outdoor Recreation Project Manager, logan.blackistone1@maryland.gov.
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